
When an area is flooded, your power may 
be disrupted or disconnected.

Prior to reconnecting, you must contact your 
local inspection and permitting agency. In some 
cases, you may need an electrician to complete 
repairs.

Once OPPD has received an approved permit from your permitting 
agency and repaired our system, power will be restored.

Once OPPD is allowed access to the flooded area, 
we will repair damage to our electrical system.

Reconnect power 
safely after a flood

Inspection and Permitting Agencies 
City/Municipality
Arlington	 402-426-6872
Bellevue	 402-293-3014
Bennington	 402-444-7189
Blair	 402-426-4191
Elkhorn	 402-444-5358
Fort Calhoun	 402-426-6872
Gretna	 402-597-2066
La Vista	 402-332-5044
Omaha	 402-444-5358
Papillion	 402-597-2072
Ralston	 402-331-6677 ext#1310
Springfield	 402-253-2204
Valley	 402-444-7189
Washington	 402-426-6872
Waterloo	 402-779-2292

County
Douglas County	 402-444-7189
Sarpy County	 sarpy.com
Washington County	 402-426-6872
Burt County	 402-649-7730
Colfax County	 402-499-5841
Dodge County	 402-499-5841
Saunders County	 402-499-5841
Cass County	 402-499-5842
Otoe County	 402-643-0052
Johnson County	 402-643-0052
Nemaha County	 402-643-0052
Richardson County	 402-643-0052

Customer Service: 402-536-4131 or toll free 1-877-536-4131, Monday - Friday, 7 a.m. - 8 p.m.

oppd.com


